
 
 

INFANT ROOM NEWSLETTER 

AUGUST 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

  Here it is August already and time for school to start. We hope you all are ready for it. 

To the parents that have school age children as well as an infant I would like to ask a favor of 

you, would you please wear a mask when you drop your infant off. As I have told you, I am at a 

high risk for Covid 19 and with school starting I am sure there will be some outbreaks of it. I just 

want to be very cautious and I hope you all understand this. 

  We hope you all have had a chance to meet Ms. Autumn, she is the new closer for our room. 

She has worked in an infant room before and we believe she will be a great addition to our 

room. We are also getting a new infant Karter Jo, we are so happy she is joining our little group. 

We are excited to be getting more infants. 

  We do have some reminders for you: 

1. Please check your child in and out every day. 

2. Please call or text if your child is going to be late or not here. This is so important for 

scheduling purposes. 

3. Please be sure to read your infant grams every day. These keep you informed on any 

items your child needs and if there is anything we think you should know about their day. 

4. Please check your child’s clothes to be sure they have enough here, that the clothes still 

fit, and that they are weather appropriate. 

5. Please bring in updated shot records when your child is immunized. Teresa has to have 

these on record in order for your child to stay enrolled here. 

6. PLEASE FOLLOW THE SICK POLICY!  

7. We are in need of tissues. Your donations are greatly appreciated. 

 

 If you have any questions please call Ms. Teresa or Ms. Debbie at 573-677-2252. You can call 

or text Ms. Debbie’s number 573-259-7073. We want to thank you for entrusting the care of your 

precious infants to us.  

 

Ms. Debbie 

Ms. Erica 

Ms. Autumn 


